
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
 
From: Matthew RYAN <matthew.o.ryan@multco.us> 
Date:  Tue, Sep 4, 2012 at 2:10 PM 
Subject:  Troutdale Road, Sept 27 BCC Resolution 
To:  Ken HOFFMAN <ken.s.hoffman@multco.us> 
Cc:  Pat HINDS <patrick.j.hinds@multco.us>, Carol Kinoshita 
<carol.kinoshita@multco.us> 
 
 
Ken, 
The attached resolution and easement have been reviewed and are approved for 
submission to the BCC for its consideration.  I haven't looked at the Newberry 
Road packet yet.  
 
Thanks.  
 
 
Matthew O. Ryan 
Assistant County Attorney 
Office of Multnomah County Attorney 
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 500 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
Tel: 503-988-3138; Fax: 503-988-8377 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email transmission may contain confidential and privileged 
information. The information contained herein is intended for the addressee only.  If you are not 
the addressee, please do not review, disclose, copy or distribute this transmission. If you have 
received this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately 
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